
October 2, 1969 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

I have been informed by Dick Bernabei that you are inte
rested 

in certain material which I possess in reference to CE 
399. 

It is my understanding that you desire this material fo
r possible 

use in your suit against the government. 

Because I greatly admire the work you have done on the 
case 

and because I long for the day when we will know the tr
uth about 

the assassination, I am giving you "carte blanche" to u
se my 

information in any way you deem reasonable. I would be 
more than 

willing to provide any assistance with your suit. 

I am enclosing the originals of three letters which per
tain 

to the fragment lost from the base of 399. The two letters fr
om 

the Archives bear directly on the matter while the one 
from 

Hoover is slightly related. You are welcome to copy the
se letters 

but please return them to me. For understandable reason
s, I am 

requesting that my name be associated with any material
s of mine 

you should happen to use. I have no doubts that you wil
l honor 

my requests. 

Best of luck with your silt. Let me know if I may be of
 

any further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

o 

Howard Rof f4fan 
8829 Blue Grass Rd. 
Philadelphia, Pa. 19115 

cc: R. Bernabei 

P.S. In re-reading Mr. Bernabei's letter I see that you
 may not 

be able to credit my information to me at the trial. Th
is 

is perfectly all right. I just would like credit for th
e 

material if you should publish it. 
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GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 

Washington, D.C. 20408 

July 28, 1969 

Mr. Howard Roffman 
8829 Blue Grass Road 
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19152 

Dear Mr. Roffman: 

This is is reply to your letter of July 17, 1969. 

An you may recall, you told Mr. Johnson of our staff when you 

were here that you had information from Professor Josiah 

Thompson that a portion of the bullet which is Commission 

Exhibit 399 fell off this bullet while it was being photo-

graphed. This portion consisted of a single, tiny flake of 

lead which fell from the base of the bullet onto a table while 

the bullet was being photographed in January 1967. The flake 

has been retained by the National Archives. 

Sincerely, 

HERBERT E. ANGEL 
Acting Archivist 
of the United States 

heel 	 Future Wilk U.S. &inn MI/1h 


